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QUICK NOTES

No School
June 19

Henry Ford 
Museum Field trip

June 15

New enrollment is 
now open!

Words from the Director
From Shelly Smith

First of all, congratulations to our 2023 graduates! It is exciting to 
watch the overall percentages of our researchers move closer and 
closer to 100% complete. I am happy to celebrate with each 
graduate! It is a great accomplishment.

One of the great things about WAY Academy Flint is that we are 
small enough so that the entire staff knows each graduate and has 
been able to foster teacher/ student connections, ultimately, 
creating a unique atmosphere of celebration and pride.

These graduates now leave openings for new researchers. We 
hope that you will share information about WAY Academy of Flint 
with others. I hope you will tell others that we strive to have a 
stress-free, safe and inspirational environment in a more casual 
setting. We are small enough to get to know each researcher as an 
individual, and then we work together to develop an education plan 
that works for them!!

Please help us grow our enrollment by spreading the word about 
WAY!

   

 

ACADEMY NEWS

         CONTACT US:     817 E. Kearsley Flint, MI 48503        P: 810.412.8655
For more news  & updates visit our website:        https://www.wayacademyflint.net/

Widening Advancements for Youth

   

 

Elijah Emanuel Hunt
         Jenna Belle Jackson
         Jarriyah Jamari Joy
         Mackyal Aderes Major
         Harthena Adrionna Thomas
         Shiy Aiden Wilson  Salutatorian

      Za'Nya Smaria Wright  Valedictorian

Zy'Asia Lakeeshia Belin
Zyairreh Saliaz Makye Belin
Richie David Carter
Jasmine Renee Ducre
Terrell De'Jon Gregory
Davon Terrell Coleman
Jacoby Deshawn Anthony Demson
Ca'Moir'ea Romese Hunter
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June & July 2023

National Suicide 
Prevention 

Hotline
800-784-2433

Mental Health 
Emergency

Call 988

   

 

Now Enrolling NEW Students
WAY Academy Flint is accepting new students for the 2023-24 school year. New 
students can start our program in August, but the new school year does not officially 
begin until September 5.  The interview process will begin in May.

To enroll a new student, use this link:   https://www.wayacademyflint.net/enroll
OR call our office:   810-412-8655

DATES TO REMEMBER

Graduation:  June 8

Summer Break:  June 26- July 21

Summer School:  July 10-20

Last Day of School Year:  Aug 31


